
Girling Angling Society 
 
Committee Meeting 9/9/2020 

 
 
Membership 
We have seen record membership with 37 Full members and 24 Associate members up to September 2020. 
 
Match Cancellations and Transfers. 
Following the Lock down we were able to complete the Winter Pools Series, the Canal Series was completed by 
moving 3 matches into the Summer but with disappointing turnouts, the Spring League was cancelled.  
 
Review of the match program 
To alleviate early season match congestion in 2020 we have reviewed the match program in 2021 and moved 
four Spring League matches into July and August. The change only affects the matches on pools but will 
remove the divide of Carp matches before June and River matches after June.  
 
2021 Venue list 
The meeting decided the match venues for 2021, these matches will be booked and the Venue List will be 
released ASAP. 
 
Fladbury Left Bank Fishery. 
We have completed the 3 year upgrade of the pegs and added 9 pegs in the Lock Stream, all 35 pegs are in 
superb condition safer for anglers and the public.  
 
Final Bank Clearing session 3/10/2020 
Many of the new members have helped this season - Thanks 
Remaining tasks;- We need to strim either side of the steps and remove reeds from in front of the pegs. 
 
Cost Savings 
The Committee have considered all possible cost savings and decided;- 
(1)The cost of engraving trophies must be reduced and we will cease supplying replica Trophies at the AGM. 
(2)The Treasurer will investigate reducing the cost of Liability Insurance which this year was £176.  
 
Club Prize Money 
Following the influx of membership we have decided to substantially increase Club Prize Money in 2020 to be 
paid as usual at the January AGM. 
 
Fur and Feather match on Pools 
We have decided to hold a Fur and Feather match on Pools in 2021 removing the final anomaly achieving 
complete parity across the membership. 
 

Cutters Cup 19/9/2020 
13 are eligible for the Sponsored Cutters Cup match, thanks for your efforts Guys. 
Dave Mullins, Frank Bagley, Brian Barton, Peter Whittingham, Derek Banks, Keith Kite, Steve Cox, Martin Cox, 
Nick Jamieson, Roger Middleton, Stephen Smith, Andy Hammerton, Clive Osborne. 
 
Allowing Clubs to park in the field 
This season we have allowed trusted clubs to park in the field, the E57 club, Corks AC and Yardley Ex. all with 
trusted Girling Members as key holders responsible for the gate.  
 
Conclusion 
That’s a brief update, if you have any concerns/ questions give the Secretary a call on 07989 566219.  
 
 
 
 

 


